Pakistan Reinsurance Company Limited
CORRIGENDUM

PakRe PRC/AC/IFRS-17/2022

This is with reference to our advertisement published in daily Business
Recorder and daily Nawa-e-Waqt on 4™ March, 2022 for inviting bids for
implementation of IFRS-17 Insurance Contracts. It is for information to all
prospective bidders that tender submission and opening date is now extended
up to 6™ April, 2022. The other terms and condition of the subject tender will

remain same.
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